LOLA B. WALKER HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION

Dear Honorable Mayor and Commissioners,

As President of the Lola B. Walker Homeowners Association, I am writing to inform you that the Bahamian Village development with Wawa was presented multiple times to our group. Wawa agreed to implement and address our community concerns and ultimately we approved the development. Wawa is an ESOP company and would provide our residents with jobs that offer a 401k plan, health insurance and payment for employees' education through a Masters Program. Wawa offers a huge opportunity for our residents that most companies do not. We previously submitted a petition with over 44 signatures of our Association members in support of the approvals obtained.

We respectfully request your continued support of this development and hope that due to the size of our community you don't allow the parents to dictate what is best for where we live work and play.

Warm Regards,

President, Edwina Prime